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The Financial Services and Markets Authority (FSMA) warns the public against the activities of Irico SA, a
company that offers investment instruments to the public in Belgium.

Irico SA, a company apparently registered in Belize, is offering notes, futures and CFD’s to Belgian investors.
However, it is doing so without having published a prospectus approved by the FSMA. The company in question is
therefore not allowed to offer its investment instruments in Belgium.

Moreover, the FSMA has indications that the offer of Irico SA investment instruments is a scam. Consumers who
have invested in Irico SA experience great difficulty afterwards in recovering invested amounts.

The FSMA therefore advises against responding to any public offers of investment instruments issued by
Irico SA or persons connected with that company and against transferring money to any account number it might
mention.

Irico SA uses the website www.iricosa.com.

Would you like to enquire more generally as to whether a proposed transaction complies with the financial
legislation? If so, please use the search engine on the FSMA website. Feel free to contact the FSMA directly via
the consumer contact form.
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